Recreation Department

5 Route 31 West Phone: 315-689-9031 ext 9; cell: 315-378-8004
PO Box 568 Email: srdirector@townofelbridge.com

Jordan, NY

13080-0568

January 20, 2020
Dear J-E Community Member;

[ wish to take this opportunity to thank all businesses, organizations and community members for their
interest and support of the youth within the Jordan- Elbridge community for the 2019 recreation season.

We are once again in need of sponsors for the 2020 activity season. Your support will help us maintain
modest registration fees. 100% of all sponsorship money stays with the recreation department,

Your support of the youth of our community is deeply appreciated. If you have any suggestions for
existing or future programs, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely;
Joe Patrick

Recreation Department

If you are willing to sponsor a team, please fill out the information below and mail it along
with a sponsorship fee of
$100.00 for each team.

Mail to :
Town of Elbridge

Attn: Recreation Department

P.O. Box 568

Jordan, NY 13080
Make checks payable to J-E Recreation Department
Appreciated Deadline- March 1, 2020

My business/ organization wishes to sponsor a sports team. I would like to see my name appear on team shirts as:

Baseball (spring) Soccer (fall)  (K-6)

_ Instructional (K-2 coed)

_ PONY-coach pitch Basketball (winter) __ (Instructional K-2)
__ Minor League

__ Major League

Softball (spring)

___ Instructional (K-2 coed)
_ Coach Pitch

__ Minor League

__ Major League




